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Representative Fields:

Per your request, I permitted the City of Milwaukee Employes’ Retirement System to
retain abandoned employee retirement accounts and to use funds in these accounts for
reducing employer funding obligations to the retirement system.  I note that you are
working on this issue at the request of the City of Milwaukee and thus you may wish
to have city staff review the draft to make sure it is drafted as intended.
Please be aware that there are many different ways to address this issue, with differing
levels of statutory detail.  I simply required the retirement system board to devise rules
and regulations for determining the conditions under which employee retirement
accounts are presumed abandoned and for determining the manner in which funds in
the abandoned employee retirement accounts may be used to reduce employer funding
obligations to the retirement system.
Once you are satisfied with this preliminary draft, I will immediately prepare it for
introduction.
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